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2023/2353/A - 50 Earlham St - Objection
Dear Camden,

The BCAAC objects to the excessive signage proposed in this application. This signage involves internally
illuminated & projecting signs which are out of keeping with a Conservation Area.

There are however aspects to this application that can be applauded, for example the removal of the
external red paint to expose the original brick work.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the BCAAC
(Seven Dails CA)



